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DISCLOSURE STATEMENT 
WHERE ALL POSTING NOTICES 

OF THE MEETINGS OF 
SCOTTSDALE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT #48 

WILL BE POSTED 
 
 
 

Pursuant to ARS §38-431.02, Scottsdale Unified School District #48 hereby states 
that all notices of meetings of the Scottsdale Unified School District #48 
Governing Board and any of its committees and subcommittees will be posted at 
the Education Center, at 7575 E. Main Street, Scottsdale, Arizona 85251, which is 
open to the public Monday through Friday, 7:30 AM – 4:00 PM, except legal 
holidays.  Notices will also be posted on the District website:  www.susd.org.  
Such notices will indicate the date, time, and place of the meeting, and will 
include an agenda or information concerning the manner in which the public may 
obtain an agenda for the meeting. 
 
 DATED this 11th day of April 2017. 
 
 
 
 
 
       _______________________________ 
       Barbara Perleberg 
       Governing Board President 
 


